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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 

 
To:  Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Joni Zenger, Technical Consultant 
   Casey Coleman, Technical Consultant (Telecom Section) 
 
Date:  December 21, 2012 
 
Re: Rocky Mountain Power’s Amended and Consolidated Application for 

Approval of Standard Reciprocal and Non-Reciprocal Pole Attachment 
Agreements, Docket No. 10-035-97. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION  

The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Commission approve the 

revisions to Electric Service Schedule 4 and the “Safe Harbor” Pole Attachment Agreement..  

 

ISSUE 

On December 3, 2012, Rocky Mountain Power (Company) submitted its revised schedule 4 

and updated “Safe Harbor” Pole Attachment Agreement with the Commission of Utah 

(Commission).  The Division reviewed the filings to verify the updated charges reflect the 

approved rates by the Commission.  Additionally, the Division reviewed the agreement filed 

by the Company to ensure the agreement is in agreement with the recommendations ordered 
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by the Commission.  The Division recommends the Commission approve the revisions and 

the safe harbor agreement. 

 
 
CC: Michele Beck, OCS 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 

 Service list 
 


